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High Street Improvements Project workshop notes 
 

    

 

Te take mō te pūrongo 
Purpose of the report  
1. To note the City Centre Advisory Panel’s comments and feedback from the High Street 

Improvements Project workshop held on 5 March 2025. 

Whakarāpopototanga matua 
Executive summary 
2. The City Centre Masterplan identifies High Street as an important part of a growing network 

of laneways and walking streets across the Waihorotiu / Queen Street Valley. The project is 
fully funded by the city centre targeted rate, with a capital budget of $25.5 million and an 
operational budget of $2.3 million.  

3. A comprehensive community engagement process was undertaken between July and 
October 2024 to seek feedback on aspirations for the future of High Street. Design 
optioneering, informed by the engagement results, mana whenua values and project 
objectives, is underway. 

4. The City Centre Advisory Panel (panel) provided feedback on the long list design ideas at a 
workshop on 5 March 2025. 

5. The workshop notes, which serve as record of the discussion points are attached for the 
Panel to note.  

Ngā koringa ā-muri 
Next steps 
6. Staff will provide an update to the Waitematā Local Board and the City Centre Advisory 

Panel on the short list design ideas and engagement approach in June, prior to public 
consultation. 

 

 

Ngā tūtohunga 
Recommendation/s  
That the City Centre Advisory Panel: 

a) note its feedback on the High Street Improvements Project.  

 

Ngā tāpirihanga 
Attachments 
 

Notes_CCAP Workshop High Street - 5 March 2025 
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